
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children will be bringing home their Christmas card 
designs over the next week or so.  The children may 
have to finish these at home.  You then need to bring 
these back into school for us to send off if you want to 
have them printed in time for Christmas.  The ordering 
process will be detailed on the card and is now all 
online.  These will need to be back in school by 
Monday 14th October at the latest to be sent off. 
 
On Monday 7th October we are inviting all of our 
ladybird parents into school for a phonic workshop.  
Knowing how we teach phonics and the format it is 
taught in will really help you as parents support the 
children in the most important early skill they will 
acquire.  The children’s reading journey has already 
began so it is really important an adult can try to make 
this meeting.  Year 1 parents are also welcome to 
attend if you did not make last year or want a 
refresher to see how phonics in year 1 continues; a key 
year in building the children’s fluency in reading.  The 
workshop will be straight after school at 3.15pm.  
Children can also come into school and we will 
supervise them whilst the meeting is on. 
 
I have been so impressed with the children’s learning 
behaviours this week around school and in lessons.  
Their politeness and attitude towards school is really 
lovely to see and I am so proud of the way they have 
settled back into school routines.  Our new children in 
Ladybirds have settled in brilliantly too.  We speak 
each week about our school values and these are 
being lived out!  Well done children. 
 
The children have been looking so smart in school and 
PE kits have been much improved.  A reminder as the 
winter approaches that you can buy school badge PE 
kits.  Plain black ones are also fine.   
Below is a discount code from school uniform stockist 
MyClothing. 
Use the code at checkout and receive 10% off. 
WilliamMacGregor10% 
Expires 20/12/2024 
 
 

 
 
 

  

           



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 


